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Thank you, PAC 
 

Halloween Dance: A Big thank you to our PAC for a wonderful parent-involved 
event on Friday, October 28. Everyone had a lot of fun. 

  

                                                                      

     

                                                       Upcoming Events  
       November 6:  Daylight Savings 
       November 8:  National Aboriginal Veterans Day 
       November 11:   Remembrance Day- School not in session 
       November 18:  Report Card Prep/Design and Assessment Day ς School not in session 
       November 21:  PAC Meeting 7 PM 
       November 22-24:  Scholastic Book Fair 
       November 25:  Hot Lunch ς Hot Dog Day 
       November 25:  Spirit Day- Moustache Day 
       November 25:   Movie Night 6 pm  
       December 9:                       Pancake breakfast & PJ Day  
       December 9:   Term One Report Cards Published on MYEDBC 
       December 16:  Last Day Prior to Winter Break 
 
        
 
                                                                                                                                                                       
  

    

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



  

 

Remembrance Day 

 
It is a long-standing tradition for schools to support our veterans and the efforts of the Royal Canadian Legion. 

Due to our COVID-19 health and safety guidelines, the distribution and collection of funds for poppies will be 

different again this year. Please note that our school will be receiving a poppy for every student. We will be 

distributing them to classes in a safe manner. We will continue to collect funds this year in support of the 

Legionôs Poppy Campaign but kindly ask students and their families to donate online via School Cash 

Online: https://sd35.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

Please do not send any cash or cheques with your child to school. We appreciate your generosity. As always, our 

school is committed to educating our community about the meaning of poppy and Remembrance Day. 

 
Winter Concert 

 

Due to unforeseen staffing shortages, this year Willoughby Elementary will not 
be having a Winter concert as there is not enough time to prepare student 

performances. 
 

 

Weather and Appropriate Clothing: Fall has finally arrived! Please 

be advised that we send our students outside for fresh air, even 

during rainy days. They need to be dressed appropriately (e.g., 

boots and waterproof jackets with hoods on days when it is 

raining). We ask that ALL students have an extra change of clothes 

(shirt, pants, and socks) in their backpacks in case they get wet 

during recess or lunchtime play. We also ask that you label your 

childôs jackets/sweaters/coats with his/her first name, so we can 

return lost items (our Lost & Found is always overflowing). 

Thanks for your help! 
 

                                                 
The PAC Executive Team is looking to fill the newly vacated DPAC Representative position. 
Elections will be held at the next PAC meeting on November 21st. Please fill out the nomination 
form if you would like to nominate yourself or another parent/guardian of Willoughby 
Elementary and email i t to willoughbypacelections@gmail.com  on or before November 16th. 
Thank you!  
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CLIFFORD THE BOOK RED DOG 

Illustration É 2020 The Norman 
Bridwell Trust. All r ights reserved. 

Permission to reproduce this item is 
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Save The Date! 

 
Dear Willoughby Elementary School families, 

 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair is coming 

to our school! 

 
So, save the date! Our Scholastic Book Fair will take place on:  

 

November 22nd. 2:33 - 4:30pm 

November 23rd. 2:33 - 5:00pm 

November 24th. 2:33 - 4:30pm 

 
And for parents, friends and family that can't join us in the school, be sure to join us online 

with our Virtu al Book Fair Extension! Our online shop will be open from November 21st - 

November 25th, but you can view a selection of the books you'll fin d here: 

 

https://vir tualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5195737 

 

Watch for news leading up to our Scholastic Book Fair ! 

 
Happy Reading! 

 



  

 

 
 


